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January 11, 2023 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Subject: Waste Management of Skagit County, a division of Waste Management of Washington, Inc.(G-
237); Tariff #19 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Enclosed, please find revised pages, 2, 32, and 37 to the above-referenced tariff. These proposed revised 
tariff pages contain correct to the previously filed disposal increase that went into effect on January 1, 
2023. These corrections are related to the 6-yard compactor special pickup for Snohomish County and the 
CDL disposal rate on Page 32. As you can see based on the other rates, there is a clerical error for the 6 
yard rate which should be $202.30. 

Enclosed for your review are the disposal notice for the Island County transfer station showing the rate of 
$171.54/ton.  

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (503) 956-8594. 

Very truly yours,  

Evan Burmester 
Senior Financial Analyst, Pacific Northwest Market Area 

cc: Rob Rutledge  
Clerk of the Board, Island County Chair 

720 4th Ave, Suite 400 
Kirkland, WA  98033  
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